

Friday 4th November 2022



Dear Parents and Guardians.

We begun our week following the children's interest in autumn. With a focus on understanding the effect of changing seasons on the natural world around us, we explored autumnal foods. We talked about how different crops need different types of weather to grow. We discussed the way in which the weather in summer is different to the weather in spring and how this is different again to the weather in autumn and winter. We reasoned that different types of crops must grow in the different seasons. We explored autumnal foods. We tasted a variety of seasonal foods, using new vocabulary to describe the different tastes and textures. We further developed our vocabulary through undertaking an experiment on our favourite autumnal food.

We have had lots of fun introducing our anchor text for this half term, 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt' by Michael Rosen. We arrived into school to find a narrow gloomy cave in the middle of our classroom! We shone a torch inside the cave only to find

a letter from our class bear Ted. Ted is going on an adventure, he wants to see the big wide world. We look forward to hearing more from Ted over the coming weeks.

## Liverpool Harriers & A.C.

We enjoyed two sessions with the Harriers this week. We had lots of fun playing games that developed our gross motor skills including throwing and catching games. The Harriers will be joining us twice weekly for the Autumn term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Jones
Mrs Clements

Mrs Bell Miss Murphy